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E – NEWSLETTER ~ Summer 2008 Issue 6
Hi All
Registration day was held last Saturday 29/11/08 with a good turn out by parents and kids registering for the 2009 season.  We are expecting some more late registrations to be forwarded via post and email in the next few weeks.  Would those of you who will be posting and emailing your registrations do so ASAP.  Late registrations close February 2009. 
It was a busy day for Lida, Donna and me who attended the IWSNA AGM last Saturday after our registration day.  There are a number of changes to inform you about.
* The 2009 season commences on Saturday 28/3/09.

* Round 12 will be held on Saturday 25/7/09 (last Saturday before school re-commences after July school holidays)

* The Grand Final will be held on 29/8/09.

*  Minis start on 2/5/09.

*  Due to the early commencement of the 2009 season some of the Clubs March Events will have to be re-scheduled.  We will notify you of the confirmed dates as soon as possible.

*  IWSNA registration closes on 7/3/09.

* Three ladies from the IWSNA Committee have offered to help us at our grading day which will be held on either of the following dates:

           Saturday 31/1/09

           Thursday 5/2/09 (after school)

           Wednesday 11/2/09 (after school)   

· Due to the new club house being built at Cintra, there may not be a summer night comp in 2009.

· There are some changes to the modified competition for the U8s and U9s.  The U8s play with low goal posts and rotate players.  The U9s continue to play with high goal posts and no longer have to rotate players.  You still have to fill out a scoring sheet but there is no competition points table.  
· The club has submitted a request to conduct a BBQ day on a Saturday morning at Cintra.  It is a great way of earning money for the club.  If successful we will be seeking volunteers to assist in cooking and serving.          
Please log onto our website (address above) for all the up-to-date announcements and Club information.
Have a great Christmas.  See you in 2009.
Darryl  Stuart

President









